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Retraction of Geochemical Results 

Belararox Limited (“BRX” or “the Company”) released  an announcement on 29 August 2023  on the 
commencement of regional base metals exploration at its Belara Project in New South Wales.   
Following discussions with ASX, the Company retracts Table 1 on page 8 of announcement, all 
references to the rock chip assays in relation to rock chip sampling collected by previous explorers at 
the Ben Buckley Mine and assoclated geochemical data. 

The retracted information is not consistent with ASX Listing Rule 5.7.1 in that the historical rock chip 
assays have not been prepared in accordance with the JORC 2012 Code. 

As a consequence of the retraction of the information referenced above, the Company advises that 
investors should not rely on the retracted information for their investment decisions. 

This announcement is authorised for release to the ASX by the Board of Belararox Limited. 
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